
M4 J18A Update 

 

The latest information from the Project Team at South Gloucestershire Council is that there are 

now two option on the table. 

The Western option at Lyde Green the Eastern at Pucklechurch / Westerleigh. There are two 

options at the Eastern option for roads through the parish. 

 

Both options have met the pre agreed criteria and will be put forward for public consultation 

through August and September. A number of roadshows will be arranged. 

A point that should be noted is the development to all roundabouts to possible “throughabouts” 

from the proposed junction to the A420 roundabout. 

 

BoB Symons 

ALCA 

                        

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 


